
 

 

Our Helping Hands volunteers still going strong in Cantemir, Moldova! 
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Our volunteers in Moldova are keeping busy! Here is a report of some of the activities they have been 

doing in March:) 

 
In Cantemir, they collected donations from villagers for families in need, including a single mother of six 

and a single father of a child with down's syndrome who unfortunately suffered from a house fire. 

 

In Anenii Noi, volunteers helped at the rehabilitation centre to distribute food and clothes to people in 

need. These are activities that help those in need whilst also creating a sense of community. We are sure it 

was a meaningful experience for the young volunteers as well. 

 

As well as this, our Youth Peace Talks every week are going very well and we are developing new ideas 

of what we can do to help! 

 

  


